
  
   

 

Dear Parent/Guardian             11 April 2016 
 
 
PENCELLI – Sunday 26 June to Friday 1 July 2016 
 
With numbers now confirmed for the trip I am happy to inform you that I have managed to re-cost the trip 
from £380 to £370. Following the original £100 deposit, this leaves £270 which can be paid in full or split as 
follows: 
 
£150 by Monday May 2 
 
£120 by Monday June 6 
 
Payment/s can be made in two ways:–  
 
PAYMENT OPTIONS:  
 
Online: Via www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
Debit/Credit card: Telephone Finance Office 01722 333851 ext. 260. 
 
 
Once we move a little closer to the date I will brief the boys regarding the itinerary and kit list for the week, 
before forwarding the same information along with the final arrangements to you. 
 
If you have any further questions about the trip or require any further information then please do not 
hesitate to get in touch with me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr J M Oldham 
jmo@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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